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Our mission is to empower all students to be self-directed, lifelong learners, who willingly contribute to their 
community and lead passionate, purposeful lives. 

March 2021 
 
Dear Families: 
 
As the excitement builds in your household in preparation for your child’s entrance into 
kindergarten, our staff is planning and looking forward to providing a warm, exciting and enriching 
experience for your child.  
 
Our full-day kindergarten program provides students with a strong foundation for building skills in 
all subject areas. Students become mathematicians as they learn about numbers, shapes, and data; 
scientists as they study the weather, living things, and states of matter; engineers as they use their 
math, science, and creative thinking skills to solve problems; social scientists as they explore their 
school community; readers as they grow word-solving super powers; and writers as they tell their 
stories to affect the world around them. Students develop their artistic and musical skills as well 
through a variety of experiences that support their creativity.  We are looking forward to working in 
partnership with you to provide your child with the best possible educational opportunities and 
experiences. 
 
In order to minimize contact and keep families and staff members safe from COVID-19, the Arlington 
Central School District will be conducting an online Kindergarten Registration for 2021-2022 school 
year. 
 
The online pre-registration includes answering questions in our pre-registration portal, completing 
fillable registration documents, and then uploading them into the portal. Once your online pre-
registration is complete, please contact the appropriate school to let them know you have completed 
the pre-registration process. The school registrar will review the documents and will either contact 
you for additional information or will schedule an appointment for you to bring in your child’s 
original birth certificate, your I.D. and any other official documents that must be verified in order to 
register your child for school. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Central Registration at registration@acsdny.org.  
 
We look forward to getting to know your child this fall. I would like to wish you and your child a most 
rewarding, fun and exciting experience surrounded by the joy of learning. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lorenzo Licopoli, Ph. D. 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 
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